
November 14, 2022 

Re: Toxic Substances Control Act (“TSCA”) 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Polymer Industries certifies that none of its products contain any of the substances listed in 
the "Toxic Substances Act" and specific to the outlined list below. 

This would cover the polyolefins (UHMWPE, HMWPE, HDPE, PP) and the mechanical 
products supplied by Polymer Industries. 

a. Phenol, Isopropylated Phosphate (PIP (3:1))
b. Decabromodiphenyl Ether (DecaBDE)
c. 2,4,6-tris(tert-butyl)phenol (2,4,6-TTBP
d. Hexachlorobutadiene (HCBD)
e. Pentachlorothiophenol (PCTP)

Best Regards, 

Mohammed Jafar 

Technical Manager 


